
ANNUAL HIGH HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE
On Erev Yom Kippur, we will dedicate our annual food collection to

Seacoast Family Promise.
SFP is a neighbor helping neighbor organization for families with

children experiencing homelessness.

Please consider filling a bag (or two!) to help.
Non-perishable items only may be left in the COURT STREET LOBBY

between Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur.

Or you can send a check to SFP - 27 Hampton Rd, Exeter, NH 03833.
Please include Temple Israel Member in the memo line of the check.

Items requested:

● Disposable razors
● Shaving cream
● Men's and women's

deodorant
● Baby wipes
● Size 5-6 diapers
● 90-second rice packets
● Pasta sauce (really low on

this)
● Spaghetti, elbow macaroni,

other pasta shapes (really
low)

● Easy Mac and cheese
● Noodles and sauce packets

● Canned tuna
● Special K plain or with

strawberries
● Honey Nut Cheerios (No

plain Cheerios please)
● Fruit chewy snacks
● Individual cookie packages

for school snacks
● Individual applesauce or

fruits
● Pedialyte for the sick ones
● NO canned veggies please

Please check the expiration dates on food items before donating!
Thank you!


